
 

Child safety game is an engaging way to deliver important 

information 

Parents and caregivers now have a new, fun way to refresh their knowledge around how 

to keep children safe.  

The iLookOut trivia game was created by the Office of Community Relations (OCR) in 

partnership with Sarah Dore, learning & development director of the Penn State College 

of Medicine Department of Humanities’ iLookOut for Child Abuse program. In the game, 

which is similar to Jeopardy, players watch quick videos on a variety of child safety 

topics and then earn points for each question they answer correctly. Topics include safe 

sleep, determining when a child is ready to stay home alone, the importance of never 

shaking a baby, home childproofing and choosing an appropriate caregiver. 

“Keeping children safe is so important,” said Bobbi Donovan of OCR, who wrote the 

game and coordinated its creation. “While we have developed child safety brochures 

and have information on our website, we know that not all parents and caregivers have 

access to – or are aware of – those resources. This game is just another way to let the 

public know that a bit of planning and preparation can make a big difference when it 

comes to keeping kids safe.” 

iLookOut trivia is available for other jurisdictions upon request. 
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